

March 1, 2022

Town of Essex
33 Talbot Street South
Essex, Ontario
N8M 1A8

## Re: Essex Community Partnership Fund

The Windsor-Essex Therapeutic Riding Association would like to thank the Town of Essex for their generous contribution to our mission.

Each week, WETRA's horses faithfully serve a number of individuals from the Essex community. Now, thanks to the Essex Community Partnership Fund, they will have the shelter and comfort they so desperately need and deserve.

We are excited to be open once again and serving the residents of Essex through therapeutic equine programs, camps, visitations, and special events. Thank you for your continued support!

Sincerely,

Paige Shepley

Program Director, CTRII



